April 9, 2008
Mr. Adam Pritchard, P.E.

Project Development Engineer - Bureau of Local Projects

Kansas Department of Transportation

Dwight D. Eisenhower State Office Building, 10th Floor

700 SW Harrison Street

Topeka, KS  66603-3754

46 N-0366-01 119TH STREET WIDENING FROM U.S. 69 TO RILEY
LETTING SUMMARY DOCUMENT AND BREAKOUT OF CONSTRUCTION COSTS

Dear Mr. Pritchard:

Attached are:


· A Letting Summary Document;
· Breakout of construction costs by work type;
· One half size set of fully signed construction plans;
· One original and two (2) copies of the fully executed contract for the project; and
· One copy of the Notice to Proceed.

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding three (3) copies of the executed contract to Ruben Noguera, P.E., in the Olathe KDOT office.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

WAYNE A. GUDENKAUF, P.E.
SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER

mif
Attachments

cc:
John Yoakum, P.E. – HNTB Corporation

Email:
William D. Brown, P.E. – Director of Public Works

Daniel G. Miller P.E. – Acting City Engineer


Larry E. Blankenship, P.E. – Acting Assistant City Engineer
KDOT would also like us to provide the electronic version of the breakout (excel spreadsheet) as well as the hard copy.
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